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East Birmingham Network Academy

​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​

Dear Parent/Carer,









          15th June 2020

I hope you and your families are well and staying safe at this time. 
It is around this time that we normally would be coming to the end of Year 11 students time at EBN Academy and we are very aware that we would normally be celebrating their achievements and graduation from school. While we are not in a position at this point to go through our normal celebrations, we are still hoping to mark student’s graduation in some way in the future. 

In terms of the coming weeks, as discussed in last week’s letter, Year 11 students will continue to be provided with careers advice/guidance and support around their post-16 plans and applications. There may be opportunity for this to take place face-to-face and where this is possible it will be in the form of an appointment with an identified member of staff. If this is possible and your child needs this support, I would encourage you to send your child in to school to have these discussions and can assure you that all possible safety precautions are in place based on the guidance we have been given. If your child needs support but you are not comfortable to send them to school, we will of course provide advice and guidance over the phone.
In terms of ongoing contact, we are no longer providing work packs for Year 11 students as they would have now finished their curriculum work, however we will continue to complete safe and well phone calls to check on student/family welfare. This will continue until the end of June.
Finally, as far as we understand, this Year’s GCSE results will be published on 20th August 2020. We are not yet clear on how the results day will be organised as this will depend very much on the national and local guidance at the time, however we will be in contact in good time to give you the details of how students can collect their results. Throughout the process we will be on hand to support your child with any issue relating to Post -16 applications. This support will continue into September and beyond so that we can help you ensure your child settles well into the next phase of their education, employment or training. If there is anything that we can do to support this transition please do not hesitate to contact us.
Finally, although our involvement with your child has not yet come to an end, it seems the appropriate time to thank all of you for the support you have given your son/daughter and EBN Academy during your child’s time with us. I sincerely hope that all Year 11 students have enjoyed their time at EBN and have found it an enjoyable and enriching experience - they have certainly kept us busy and on our toes! We will miss them all, wish them all the best for the future and hope they come back to let us know how they are getting on.
Thank you very much for your continued support and understanding, it is very much appreciated.  

Yours sincerely
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Mr Matthew Baldwin

Executive Head Teacher

EBN Academy

Spitfire House, 10 High Street, Castle Vale, Birmingham B35 7PR

Telephone: 0121 272 7020 Email: enquiry@ebnfs.org
 Executive Head Teacher: Mr Matthew Baldwin 

